## IN BOARD OF SELECTMEN THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 9, 1976

Present: Acting Chairman John C. Powers and Ira M. Potell

The statutory requirements as to notice having been fulfilled, the emergency meeting of the Board of Selectmen was called to order at 1:30 p.m., at Sexton Street, Sudbury, in front of the premises known and numbered as 39 Sexton Street, by Acting Chairman John C. Powers.

## 39 Sexton Street

The purpose of the meeting was to determine whether the building at 39 Sexton Street is in an unsafe condition and should be demolished in the interest of public safety.

After a view of the building and discussion with Francis E. White, Building Inspector, who stated that the owners Antonio and Katherine Spagnuolo of Waltham, Massachusetts, had been served notice and had failed to take action to make the building safe, it was, on motion made and seconded, unanimously

VOTED: That the Building Inspector is ordered, under the authority of Section 124.2 of the Massachusetts State Building Code, and in the interest of public safety, to proceed forthwith to demolish the building standing at 39 Sexton Street, Sudbury, Massachusetts, and to take all action necessary to secure a lien on said premises for the cost of such demolition.

Attest

Executive Secretary-Clerk